
 

 

 

 

 

A9 Dualling Programme - Pitlochry to Killiecrankie 

Preferred Mainline and Junction Public Exhibitions 

 

Jacobs on behalf of Transport Scotland are hosting ‘Preferred Mainline and Junction Public Exhibitions’ for 

the Pitlochry to Killiecrankie section of the A9 Dualling. These exhibitions will give local communities the 

opportunity to view and discuss the preferred mainline route and junctions between Pitlochry and 

Killiecrankie. 

Transport Scotland officials and design consultants Jacobs will be on hand to discuss the options and answer 

any questions.    

Details of the Preferred Mainline Route Public Exhibitions are as follows:  

Date Time Venue 

Wednesday 9th November 
2016 

15:00 – 19:00 
Pitlochry Town Hall, West Moulin Road, Pitlochry, 
PH16 5EA 

Thursday 10th November 
2016 11:00 – 19:00 

Pitlochry Town Hall, West Moulin Road, Pitlochry, 
PH16 5EA 

 

For further information please visit: www.transportscotland.gov.uk/a9dualling 

 

Activity Update 

Field Studies – As part of the A9 Dualling programme, over the coming months Jacobs’ environmental 

specialists will be carrying out further field studies to establish information about wildlife, cultural heritage 

and the landscape in the area. All of our surveyors carry identification and will be pleased to show this if 

asked. 

Ground Investigation Works – Starting in September and running through until the end of 2016, we will 

be completing a further phase of ground investigation along the route, to support the ongoing design work. 

Ground Investigation work will be undertaken at various locations along the route between the Jubilee 

Bridge north of Dunkeld to Dalnamein, north of Calvine. This will involve bringing in equipment such as 

excavators and drilling rigs to locations on neighbouring land and verges alongside the A9 carriageway. 

Where access is being taken to neighbouring land, affected parties will be consulted. All efforts will be 

made to minimise disruption on the road network and great care has been taken to avoid work on the 

carriageway where at all possible. There will be some situations where traffic management on the A9 or 

local roads is unavoidable, for safety reasons. If you have any questions please contact one of our 

Stakeholder Managers. 

 

Should you wish to make contact with Jacobs, the two dedicated Stakeholder Liaison Managers are: 

Fergus Allan, mobile 07470.199.266; fergus.allan@jacobs.com 

Sarah Morgan, mobile 07833.936.426; sarah.morgan@jacobs.com 
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